
   
 
 
The meeting, having been duly posted with an agenda, was opened by Chair, Alan Wheelock at 
6:40 PM.  
  
Committee Members Present:   Ted Taranto, Ann Sobolewski, Dave Alberti, and Alan 
Wheelock.   
Regrets:  Amy Cronin, Jean Cohen, Kim Russo, Ken Thompson 
Guests:  None 
 

1.  Minutes Approval.  Due to lack of a quorum, minutes from the January 17th meeting, 
submitted by Amy Cronin, were not officially approved. The Committee will review and approve 
those minutes at its next meeting.  

 

2. Subcommittee Updates on the Allowed Uses Table. At previous meetings, the Committee 
had agreed to divide itself into three subcommittees in order to facilitate the review and 
updating of the Town’s Allowed Uses Table – one of the most important sections of the existing 
By-law document.   

The working subcommittees for Allowed Uses are as follows: 

 Commercial Uses – Ann, Kim and Ted 
 Residential Uses – Alan, Amy, and Jean 
 Industrial – Ken and Dave. 

Due again to lack of a quorum, it was not possible to have comprehensive updates from the 
subcommittees. 

However, members present did agree that we will build the new, proposed Schedule of 
Allowed Uses by sorting the uses into the following groupings: 

1. Residential 
2. Commercial 
3. Industrial 
4. Exempt 
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Next Meeting:  The next scheduled meeting of the By-law Review Committee will take place on 
February 28th at 6:30 PM. (It was moved from February 21st due to septic problems at the Town 
House.)  The two meetings in March will take place on March 7th and March 21st.  Meetings are 
typically held every 1st and 3rd Thursday of the month.  
 

Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned by Alan Wheelock at 7:45 pm.  
 
These minutes are respectfully submitted by Alan Wheelock. 


